
 

 

West Yorkshire Housing Partnership CEO Meeting – 11 July 2024 

Summary of Discussions for External Publication 

Background 

This document summarises the discussions at the West Yorkshire Housing 
Partnership meeting on 11 July 2024. It will be published for external partners and 
stakeholders to keep up to date with the work of the Partnership. 

Meeting summary 

The meeting included the following discussions: 

• Members were updated on how the Partnership is engaging with MPs and the 
new government. 

• Two new workstreams have now been created to progress the priorities of the 
Partnership, the Inclusive Communities workstream and Quality and 
Regeneration workstream.  

• Climate Emergency workstream – There was a discussion about interest in a 
collaborative Social Housing Decarbonisation Fund Wave 3 bid. 

• Health Housing and Homelessness workstream – A Policy Fellow has been 
recruited and is now in post supporting the workstream and has started 
research on indoor air quality and damp and mould. The workstream has also 
linked in with the Domestic Abuse Housing Alliance. 

• New Development workstream – Members discussed some challenges with 
the current grant funding programme. 

• The West Yorkshire Combined Authority updated the Partnership on the West 
Yorkshire Housing strategy, which has now been launched. 


